
First Day Reminders 
August 3, 2021 

 
Dear Centennial Students and Parents, 
  
Tomorrow, we welcome 2,100 Coyotes back to campus, to begin another year of learning and achievement at Centennial High School! I hope 
you’re excited for the possibilities of the new year. Our teachers and staff are excited to meet and support you! 
  
  

Schedules Available Online (Click Here) or Printed in the Library 
Students can access their schedules virtually via the StudentVUE app, or they can visit the Centennial Library tomorrow morning, to obtain a printed 
schedule. 
  
  

Help Finding Your Way 
New to Centennial? Our teachers, administrators and student leaders will be available tomorrow morning, providing campus maps and directions to 
ensure that students easily find their classes. 
  
  

Tomorrow is a Full Instructional Day 
We will follow our normal bell schedule tomorrow, with 2:20pm dismissal. You can click here to see Centennial’s Bell Schedules. Early release 
Wednesdays begin on August 11th. 
  
  

Free Breakfast and Lunch Available Daily 
Special federal pandemic-related funding allows our cafeteria to again offer free meals daily! You can click here to find monthly high school 
breakfast and lunch menus. Breakfast is served daily starting at 6:45am. Please help Centennial by taking a few minutes to complete the annual 
Free and Reduced Priced Meal Application. While meals are free this year, our families’ completion of this form impacts other on-campus 
programming and funding. 
  
  

COVID Safety Precautions: Stay Home and Call the Nurse if You Feel Ill 

Please click here to review our district’s current COVID mitigation plan. If your son or daughter tests positive for COVID or experiences any 
COVID-like symptoms, please keep him/her at home and contact our school nurse at 623-412-4408. 
  
  

Meet the Teachers on Monday, August 16th (6pm) 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/yRAqCVOkg4SPMZqpIGsLq0?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/3W7OCXD0mgCMm9ELSDEq6i?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/3W7OCXD0mgCMm9ELSDEq6i?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/XUEmCYEnoju659VyTV3FXm?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/XUEmCYEnoju659VyTV3FXm?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/_wfaCZ6oqkfozjKWSxGmu8?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com


Please save the date and plan your campus visit, to follow your student’s schedule and meet his/her teachers on Monday, August 16th. Meet the 
Teacher Night starts at 6pm sharp and ends at approximately 7pm. We’ll provide additional details via email and during classes next week. 
  
  
Please continue to check your email and our school website for further updates regarding our handbook, our August 17th school picture day, and 
more! Thanks for your partnership and support as we start our new year together. Please contact our office at 623-412-4400 if we can answer 
questions or help in any way. 
  
  
Mr. Hollabaugh 
Principal 
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